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Oregonians have already voted NO on ranked choice voting. It is confusing and will 

be expensive and complicated to implement. This leaves even more room for voter 

fraud. Please listen to Oregonians of all parties, stop this illegitimate attempt to 

consolidate Democrat power and silence other voices. NO on this terrible bill. 


